
 

  DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP AT O’NEILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS  
 
On Thursday, August 27, 2015 Karen Haase from KSB School Law in 
Lincoln, Nebraska will be on the O’Neill High School campus where she 
will discuss Digital Citizenship with O’Neill Public School students in 
grades 5-12 throughout the day.    
 

PARENTS AND PUBLIC -- MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Ms. Haase will also be offering a parent/public digital citizenship 
program that evening at 7:00 p.m. in the O’Neill High School 
Gymnasium.  All parents in the community are HIGHLY encouraged to 
attend this program on August 27th at 7 p.m. in the OHS Gym.   The 
parent/public program will last approximately one hour.    
 
 
 
 

Karen Haase practices exclusively in the area of education law. Currently, her 
firm represents a variety of public school districts and other educational 
institutions across Nebraska. Ms. Haase frequently presents in-services to 
students and staff and speaks to all manners of education groups.  
 
During her presentations on Digital Citizenship, Ms. Haase will discuss cyber 
bullying, sexting, and Internet safety with students, staff and parents.  Karen will 
use humor, statistics, summaries of real-life 
cases, and discuss criminal consequences 
attached to the inappropriate use of social 
media.  She will also present some of the 
frightening results that students who ignore 
Internet safety have faced. We welcome both 
students and parents to attend as Karen 
discusses the importance of digital citizenship. 
 


